
IMPORTANT
DATES

I would like to welcome Lacy, Cane and Alice to our primary classroom. I
know that students and staff have been making every effort to help them
settle into Cargo PS.

Orange Regional Museum Excursion: Thank you to Ms Auld for her
organisation of our excursion to the Museum and Art Gallery on Thursday
14 September. This excursion will consolidate student investigations into
the history of our local area and the significance of sites such as Mount
Canobolas to the Wiradjuri people.

NAIDOC: Mrs Gibbs has been very busy organising our NAIDOC event on
Friday 22 September. Students from Borenore PS will be attending to join
our students in engaging sessions exploring Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander language and culture.

Tell Them From Me Survey: The Tell Them From Me (TTFM) Snapshot 2
survey window will open in Week 8, Term 3 and run until Friday 3
November 2023 (Week 4, Term 4). Snapshot 2 is an opportunity to hear
from our whole school community. There will be a student survey
conducted at school for
students in Years 4-6. Please contact the office if you DO NOT want your
child to participate. Details will be released soon about the parent survey.

Western Region Athletics: We wish Poppy, Jake, Isla, Nate and Elsie all the
best for their participation in the relay events at the carnival in Dubbo next
Friday. They will be practicing throughout next week in preparation. 

Assembly: Our next assembly will be held at 9:00 am on Friday 22
September. All family members are invited to attend and celebrate student
effort and achievement. 

Peter Chase
Principal

Newsletter
Week 8 Term 3 2023

Principal's Message

9 October
Return for students
Term 4

15 September
WR Athletics Dubbo

4-8 September 
Book Week

22 September 
NAIDOC Day

22 September 
Assembly 9am
Last day Term 3

13 October 
Swimming lessons
every Friday

14 September 
Museum & Gallery
Excursion



K-2 Local History Walk

SASS
Recognition
Week
This week is SASS Recognition
Week where we recognise the
significant role our SASS staff
fulfil in ensuring our students
learn and play in a supportive
environment that is focused on
their wellbeing and academic
development. We are incredibly
lucky at Cargo Public School to
be supported by Mandy
McNaught, Melanie Pritchard,
Tina Cheney, Mel Gersbach,
Phil Gersbach and Ian
Middleton who demonstrate
the highest levels of dedication
and care to all our students.



We 

Year 3-6
Canberra Excursion



Week 9
Bell and Flags
Alice, Jack B &

Rhys

Chickens
Poppy & Oscar

Environment
Harry & Jordan

Sports
Isla & Jack T

Technology
Jake & Elsie

School sign 
Charlie & Xavier

Library
Nate & Lillyarna

Art with Kitch

My Grandma came to Cargo
Public School to teach us how
to do Aboriginal paintings. She
taught us about how
Aboriginal people use symbols
to show campfires, waterholes
and animal tracks. We all go to
paint our own canvas that told
a story using the symbols.
Thank you Grandma for
coming to our school. We are
looking forward to you visiting
again next week.

by Jordan, Year 2 

Student Leadership Roles




